
A Letter from the Mayor 

Dear Residents of Rock Hill,  

April is quickly approaching and with it the 

Municipal Election on Tuesday, April 2. If 

you are interested in seeing the sample ballot, you can en-

ter your address in the St. Louis County website by clicking 

HERE. On the ballot you will see the Alderperson election in your Ward, 

as well as two Propositions from the Metropolitan Sewer District. St. Louis 

County is allowing you to vote at any polling place again for this election 

and will be updating the Line Tracker so you can find the best time to go. 

For the Line Tracker website, click HERE. Make sure to get out and vote!  

As a reminder, the Ward map was updated late last year in response to the 

most recent census results. A copy of the new map is included below. 

We have received and approved the first round of plans for Lava Island. 

They will now need approval from St. Louis County. Lava Island is an in-

door play center offering trampolines, foam pits and other amenities. They 

plan to open at the Market at McKnight this summer. 

-Edward Mahan, Mayor    emahan@rockhillmo.net 

  A View from the Hill 

Mar. 2024 

  

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 

March 29: Egg Events 
 

April 2: Municipal  
Election 

 
April 4: Senior Bingo 

  

April 15: Tax Day 
 

April 17: 9 a.m. 
Virtual Coffee with the 

Mayor 
 

April 25: Arbor Day  
Celebration  

https://stlouiscovotes.maps.arcgis.com/apps/instant/lookup/index.html?appid=b84196d0c58e4ccebf52cd306682435d
https://stlouiscountymo.gov/st-louis-county-government/board-of-elections/
mailto:emahan@rockhillmo.net
mailto:emahan@rockhillmo.net
mailto:ephelps@rhplmo.org
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Ward Map 

mailto:jmchugh@stlouiscountymo.gov


Happy Women’s History Month 2024, from your friends at Rock Hill Public  

Library!  

We are open Monday-Thursday 10 AM-7PM, Friday 12-5 PM, and Saturday 

10 AM-2 PM.  

  

Love movies?!!  Join us every second and fourth Tuesday of the month from 1

-3 PM for our Spring Film Series event at Rock Hill Public Library (9811 

Manchester Rd)!  

 

What better movie to celebrate Women’s History Month!!! Save the date!!! Check 

out Everything Everywhere All at Once on March 26 (Rated R). A middle-aged 

Chinese immigrant is swept up into an insane adventure in which she alone can save 

existence by exploring other universes and connecting with the lives she could have 

led. Stars Michelle Yeoh, Stephanie Hsu and Jamie Lee Curtis. Popcorn and 

refreshments included.  

 

If fitness is a part of your 2024 New Year's reso-

lution, give chair yoga a try. The next Chair Yo-

ga with Alicia is on April 5, 2024, and May 3, 

2024, at 11 AM at the Rock Hill Public Li-

brary (9811 Manchester Rd).  Our gentle 

practice includes simple yoga poses and breath-

work and is suitable for all skill levels. Call (314) 

962-4723 to register.  Space is limited. 

 

Don't miss out on the solar eclipse watch party of the 

year! Join us for a fun-filled afternoon of solar eclipse 

viewing and tasty treats on the patio on April 8, 2024, 

from 1:30-2:30 PM! Limited solar eclipse glasses availa-

ble. 

 

Get ready for some “egg-

citing” experiments in our 

STEAM club! Join us for the 

next STEAM Club on Sat-

urday, April 20th at 11 

AM. We're testing the strength of our 'bird nests' made 

from paper and scraps. How many eggs do you think they 

can hold?   

 

Have a collection you want to 

show off?? We have a display case 

waiting for you! Apply to lend 

your collection to the library, 

whether it's LEGOs®, coins, photos, or something we haven't 

thought of! The library will display it for a month for the 

Rock Hill community to see. Ques-

tions? Call us at 314-962-4723 or email 

patron@rhplmo.org for more infor-

mation.  

  

This month’s display features Girl Scouts Through the 

Years by Hudson Elementary Daisy Troop 42 now until 

April 15. In celebration of Girl Scout Month, this exhibit fea-

tures official Girl Scout items (badges, photos, handbooks and 

uniforms) that capture the spirit of scouting throughout the 

years.    

 

And finally, the winner is...!!! Rock Hill Public Library recently kicked off 2024 by 

hosting our annual Winter Reading Club from January 8 – February 24, 

2024.  Adults (18+), Teens (13-18), Kids (5-12) and Early Readers (0-4) signed up at 

the library and received a fun filled Bingo card. Drawings took place on  

February 26.  

 

Congrats to our grand prize winners: Teddy Schon-

delmeyer (Early Readers), Gus Gazzoli (Kids), Aeden 

Zirkle (Teens), and May Yu 

(Adults). Thanks to the winners and 

everyone who participated in this 

year’s Winter Reading Club. See     

   you later in May when we kick off  

   our Summer Reading Club!  

  Randi 

Rock Hill Public Library 


